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THE BULLY 
Number 10 : 5 Sept  2012 
September is New Generations Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS      
 5 - 11  September2012 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

RayJ – big 70  on 6th Helene Honeywell  10th 43 yrs Trevor and Val Wilson   
6 th 

Baby John Carey  1 yr  on 7th 

Terry Coote  10th Anne Miles  10th   

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 12 Sept,  2012 
 

Guest speaker is 
  

Melody Birrell 
 

“One Life Suicide Prevention Project” 
 
 
 

Quote of the week:   
The only place where success comes 
before work is in the dictionary. 

Members enjoying some fellowship! 
A relaxed meeting this evening, with President Stephen running late.  
When asked  for his note from mum, he replied he was having drinks 
with his mates- what does that make us !  No seriously, he was 
involved in some exciting medical job interviews, which is good news 
for Bunbury.  

 
 

 
David and Morris  catch 
up 

Here’s trouble-Murray,Len, 
Rob and Dean 

How many times did we 
take this picture???? 

 
 

Continued over the page 
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Committee Reports 
 
Community, Peter Hill , reported 
Christmas Cake orders are now being 
taken.  Cost of $14, order form was 
circulated.  Reminder Spring Clean the 
Pantry is coming up- to assist FoodBank. 
Must be ‘best buy dated’.  

 

 

 
Membership, Rod Downe, reiterated 
the plan for change, reform and 
diversified membership to truly 
represent our community. Theme 
targets include women, traditional base 
and youth.  We need to aim for 36 new 
members. 

Administration, Ben Andrew,  
announced guest speakers, which  
included Melody Birrell on 12th Sept. She 
will discuss suicide prevention.  Other 
key speakers are in Reminders.  Flyers 
will be distributed in the weeks lead in. 
 
Public Relations, Kevin Eagles ,  
displayed the new brochure and posters, 
now available for members to place on 
work place notice boards.  Bumper 
sticker ideas were distributed for 
comment. 
Friday 12 Oct will commemorate the 10 
year anniversary of the  Bali bombing.  A 
combined Bunbury clubs will host Dr 
Fiona Woods.  Price and booking TBA  

 

 

Glenys 
McDonald, 
past 
president, 
reported 
some 
progress on 
the deceased 
estate saga.  

 

Andy Perrella, 
Vocation, next 
vocational 
meeting will be 
on 7Th 
November,  
TBA 
 

  

 

Weekly  Competition 
 

100 tickets sold tonight, well done Sandro!  On this day in 1880, the first Salvation 
army association meeting took place.  Reckless Ray, Sandro Agrizzi, Terry Coote 
took away the prizes.  Jackpot next week will be $146. 
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Fines 

 
Jim Stephen was fine master , 
with fines, for wearing scarves, 
scratching the Olympic bike, bad 
jokes, turning 70, not turning up 
to membership meetings and 
losing weight. 

 

  

 

thumbnail sketches from….. 
 

David Sutherland 
David has spent most of his working life 
in hospitality , in particular hospitality 
management.  However, currently he is 
managing the Gull Fuel Plus on 
Busselton Highway. He is married with 3 
children.  He joined Rotary because his 
father had been a Rotarian and he was 
made to feel very welcome at his first few 
meetings before joining. 

 
 

  

 

Steve  
Steve has been a member for only 3 
months.  He grew up in Mandurah, in a 
rough area.  He married at 20 and moved 
to Collie as a ANZ charted accountant.  
He now lives on a rural block, with his 
wife and boys. 
 
 
Two mentors will be appointed next 
week. 
 
 

 

I got the thumbs up for  the 

Sundowner  
last Friday night! 
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Reminders 
12 Sept                  Melody Birrell: One Life Suicide Prevention 
17 Sept (Monday) Dr Hendry Oakley; Orchid Society; Koombana Bay Sailing Club 
12 Oct  (Friday)     Dr Fiona Woods; 10 yr Anniversary Bali Bombing  TBA 
26 Sept     RLYA  Information session at Bunbury Catholic College  
21 Nov                   DG Bob Cooper visits 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  

for the next fortnight! 
 

Duties: September 12 September 19  TBA 

Host & Grace Neil Hamilton  

Properties Bruce Lyons  

Properties John Gray  

Reception Kevin Eagles  

Reception Murray Harris  

Introduction Mike Hendry  

Thanks Kim Rudd  

Ticket Sales  Sandro Agrizzi  

Fines Stewart Binnie  

Raffle Spinner Len Andel  

 
 

The Little Red Hen                                               From Brian Castieau 
 
This came across my desk; a light hearted look at what’s happening to most of the western world 
– particularly Europe, with Australia & USA in hot pursuit, but not including Hong Kong, Singapore 
& Estonia!!; we have to laugh at ourselves, or we’d all go crazy!!!       
 
Now we have a nursery rhyme about the little red hen. But not the old-fashioned version. Here's 
the modernized version the President reads to his kids 

"Who will help me plant my wheat?" asked the little red hen. 

"Not I," said the cow. 

"Not I," said the duck. 

"Not I," said the pig. 

"Not I," said the goose. 

"Then I will do it by myself." She planted her crop and the wheat grew and ripened. 

"Who will help me reap my wheat?" asked the little red hen. 

"I'm on disability," said the duck. 

"Out of my classification," said the pig. 

"I'd lose my seniority," said the cow. 

"I'd lose my unemployment compensation," said the goose. 

"Then I will do it by myself," said the little red hen, and so she did. 

"Who will help me bake the bread?" asked the little red hen. 

"That would be overtime for me," said the cow. 
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"I'd lose my welfare benefits," said the duck. 

"I'm a dropout and never learned how," said the pig. 

"If I'm to be the only helper, that's discrimination," said the goose. 

"Then I will do it by myself," said the little red hen, and so she did. 

The smell of fresh-baked bread attracted all her neighbours. They saw the bread and wanted 

some. In fact, they demanded a share. 

But the little red hen said, "No, I shall eat all the loaves." 

"Excess profits!" cried the cow. 

"Capitalist leech!" screamed the duck. 

"I demand equal rights!" yelled the goose. 

"Share with the 99 percent," grunted the pig. 

And they all painted 'Unfair!' picket signs and marched around and around the little red hen, 

shouting obscenities. 

Then the farmer came. He said to the little red hen, "You must not be so greedy." 

"But I earned the bread," said the little red hen. 

"Exactly," said the farmer. "That is what makes our free enterprise system so wonderful. Anyone 

in the barnyard can earn as much as he wants. But under our modern government regulations, 

the productive workers must divide the fruits of their labour with those who are idle." 

And they all lived happily ever after. 

===================================================== 

But only in the President's fairy tale. In a real-world version, the little red hen never again baked 
bread and the farmyard suffered Greek-style chaos when the animals riding in the wagon 
suddenly discovered there was nobody left to pull the wagon. 
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ED  


